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Hi, 

 

I very strongly oppose the construction of residential towers at the existing fish market. This will 
cause a lot of congestion for the current residents in Pyrmont. Pyrmont is already a really dense 
areas.  

 

Furthermore, construction will block out all sunlight to our building (this may even cause mold in our 
apartments). In addition, heavy construction will cause soil movement and damage our apartment. 
Your development will destroy the value of our property and cause us sleepless nights from all the 
development noise. We will seek legal advice if necessary. 

 

Please revert to the plan and construct the towers at Blackwattle Bay and leave the current fish 
market in the existing place. 

 

Stop the building of residential towers at the current fish market !!! 

 

A very unhappy resident/owner 




